
Pharmacy Department has conducted study tour to SBL Manufacturing Unit, Haridwar on 8th Sep of 

2017 with 28th batch students of NIH. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pharmacy Department has conducted study tour to HBL, Ghaziabad on 11th Sep of 2017 with 28th 

batch students of NIH. 


